














In addition to the above-mentioned recommendations, I also recommend entirely new guidelines.

Improving one’s access to information and services will enable new Canadians to

access the services they need.

Collaborating/coordinating organizations can provide information about the initiative

that is easily accessible, t.e., through pamphlets, the internet, ethnic radio shows, and

community events.




